

300 E. Palomar St., Chula Vista, CA 91911 Phone: 619-420-0134 Fax: 619-420-8416 Mr. David Munoz, Principal

Dear Sunset Rotary Club of Chula Vista,

On behalf of the Kidco Program at Palomar Elementary, I would like to thank you for your very generous donation of \$600.

The Kidco Program is a primary prevention and intervention program designed to help children adjust to school environment, improve self- esteem and their self-confidence. It also helps develop friendships and increase their chances of academic success.

Students meet with a Kidco "special friend" for a one on one, 30 minute play session once each week for 10-12 weeks. These play sessions are nondirective, so students can take a leadership role, and decide how they wish to spend their time.

Sessions take place in the Kidco activity center, which is stocked with developmentally and culturally appropriate toys, games and materials. Kidco activity center provides a cozy, child friendly, cheerful and inviting environment.

With your donation Kidco would be able to restock any new or damaged items throughout the year. Your donation of \$600 will go a long way at Palomar. We are so thankful and appreciate the kind donation.

With Kind Regards,

Sophia Bueno

KIDCO Student Support 300 E Palomar st Chula vista CA 91911 619-420-0134 ext 4381 sophia.bueno@cvesd.org